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This bill creates another victimless crime. 

 

As much as I understand the harm that easily-available pornography causes on our 

society, I cannot support this bill. There are people out there, for whatever reason, 

get off on sexual relations between adults and children. This is, of course, harmful 

and disgusting. That said: I would rather a digital fantasy present itself than the real 

thing. Feeding such a desire is, of course, harmful, even if accomplished digitally. 

 

Standing back though, who hurts? Nobody. Why waste taxpayer resources on 

thought crimes? 


